Adjusted Serving Sizes Notification

Dear Valued Diner,

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that we have adjusted the
serving sizes of some of our menu items to enhance your dining experience.

Effective immediately, the following changes will be implemented:

e Grilled Chicken Salad: Serving size increased from 150g to 200g.

o Pasta Primavera: Serving size reduced from 300g to 250g.

o Classic Cheeseburger: Serving size remains the same, but accompanied by a side of
sweet potato fries.

e Chocolate Lava Cake: Serving size reduced by one portion to promote a balanced meal.

We believe these adjustments will cater to your preferences and ensure a more delightful
experience. If you have any questions or feedback, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you for your continued patronage.
Sincerely,
The Management Team

[Restaurant Name]
[Restaurant Contact Information]



